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GLEAVES FAMILY ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES 

ACTION GROUP:     Gleaves Family Association 

DATE:                         June 13, 2009 

MODERATOR:           Dennis Glaves 

RECORDER:                Betty Wilkerson. 

 

AGENDA TOPIC 

DISCUSSION/CONCLUSIONS RECOMMENDATIONS/ACTIONS FOLLOW-UP/RESP. PARTY 

I.  ELECTION OF 

NEW OFFICERS 

The 2009 Nominating Committee 

consisted of Dennis Glave, Alice Hix 

and Fran Nichols.  After asking for 

volunteers for the new officers for 

the next term and none were 

received, the following new 

members were recommended for 

the new officers for the next three 

years.  They are: 

PRESIDENT:  Dennis Gleaves 

VICE PRESIDENT:  To be elected 

by new officers 

SECRETARY:  Betty Wilkerson 

TREASURER:  Paula Poll 

 

The Board of Advisors will consist of 

the Past President, the family 

historian, and the Webmaster. 

Motion was made and seconded that 

the new officers be accepted and 

approved for the upcoming term.   

None. 

II.  NEXT MEETING 

LOCATION 

Much discussion was held regarding 

the next meeting location that would 

be held in 2012.  The following 

locations were considered: 

 

 Kentucky 

 Northern 

Missouri 

 Texas 

 California 

 Oklahoma 

 

The following criteria was discussed 

in deciding a location. 

 

 Ease of Access 

After much discussion and 

consideration, Nashville, Tennessee 

was chosen since much of the 

history of the Gleaves is in 

Tennessee.  Motion was made and 

accepted for the location of the 2012 

reunion to be held in Nashville, 

Tennessee. 

None. 
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 Historical 

 Economical 

 

III.  ATTRACTING 

YOUNG PEOPLE 

It was discussed that the Gleaves 

Association should consider ways to 

involve the Gleaves youth.   

Many ideas were exchanged.  This 

will be an ongoing project for the 

next reunion. 

Work on developing interests and 

involvement for the youth. 

IV.  WEBMASTER Discussion was held regarding a 

back-up for the current Webmaster 

and to also give help as well.  It was 

also discussed that the current web 

page is running out of space.   

 

A new website was researched and 

found that “myfamily.com” seemed 

to be a good site and easy to use as 

well as expandable.  The cost for the 

new website would be $30 for the 

year and the current website costs 

the Association $30 per month.  

Also, “SmugMug” has been the 

mode for pictures for the website.  

The new website would include 

pictures and the “SmugMug” site 

could also be discontinued. 

 

Discussion was made as to 

documents that different individuals 

may have in their possession. 

 

Robyn and Robert Gleaves 

volunteered to help Alice Hix 

regarding the web.  

 

 

 

 

It was decided that the new website 

should be explored to make sure it 

will work for us and continue to pay 

the current website for the 

remainder of the year to make sure 

everything is moved and current to 

the new website.  Transfer all 

pictures to the new site and 

discontinue the use of SmugMug. 

 

 

 

 

It was recommended that anyone 

with documents that they have in 

their possession send a copy to 

Alice to be scanned and put on the 

website. 

A facebook page will be developed 

for the Gleaves Family that will 

attract the youth as well. 

 

 

 

Alice will develop the new website 

with the help of Robyn and Robert 

Gleaves. 

 

After reviewing MyFamily.com web 

site, it would not easily serve our 

needs since it is more a social 

networking site and ours is more a 

file driven site.  Also the SmugMug 

subscription had been renewed, so 

will continue to use it for now. 

Alice Hix, webmaster 

 

V.  FUNDS FOR THE 

ASSOCIATION 

Discussion regarding funds to keep 

the Association running was 

discussed.  Several ideas were 

suggested. 

After suggestions, it was decided 

that maybe there could be a $100, 

$50, $25 and less Club established.  

Notices could be sent twice per year 

as a reminder that donations were 

needed by the Secretary. 

 

As a surprise, Al Hix volunteered to 

start the $100 club.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Al Hix started the $100 club.  It now 

contains the following members: 

Al Hix 
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Bob Gleaves 

Lee Gleaves 

Holly Hook 

Bill Gleaves 

George Wilkerson 

Robert Gleaves 

Paula Poll 

Allen Gleaves 

Al Cohen 

Owen Gleaves 

Helene Miller 

Virginia Melton 

 

 

Meeting adjourned until Saturday night when the Treasurer’s Report would be given. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

________________________________________ 

Betty Wilkerson 

Secretary 

 


